
IN PURSUIT OF EXCELLENCE 
 

Dartmouth College 
Recognizes with Deep Appreciation 
the Extraordinary Achievements of 

 
The Class of 1953 

Special Recognition for  
Strong Efforts in Building & Maintaining Class Community 

 
The President and the Executive Committee of the Class of 1953 are recognized for their vision, leadership and hard work in building 
and maintaining opportunities for connections between classmates and widows. 
 
Through an impressive annual offering of twelve mini reunions, twelve class newsletters, six Dartmouth Alumni Magazine columns, a 
dynamic website, and a program for widows – the Class of 1953 is staying in touch with each other and the College in old and new 
ways.  
 
Whether it be a post-football game BBQ, letters reaching out to widows, or the general news and views shared in the '53 Out class 
newsletter, the classmates, wives, widows and friends of 1953 are having fun, supporting the College and caring for each other. 
 
 
The Class of 1953 is to be congratulated. As they head into their 60th reunion year, the Class is maintaining those important life-long 
friendships started in September 1948 and building new relationships for the years to come. 
 
 
__________________________________            ___________________________                                                                                   
Vice President, Alumni Relations                  Director, Class Activities  
 


